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SB 0880 
Firearms - Dealer's License and Handgun Permit - 

Notice of Expiration 
FAVORABLE 

 
 
 
For many decades, the State of Maryland has sent notices regarding property tax 

payment due dates, drivers’ license renewal dates, automobile registration 

renewals, lobbyist registration renewals, and a host of other matters involving the 

State. 

 

Such has never been the case with licensed firearms dealer’s licenses, handgun 

permits, Class III firearm registrations; and soon, HQL license renewals. 

 

Given the current state of automation in the Maryland State Police Licensing 

Division, there is no valid reason to not send renewal notices for these required 

renewals. 

 

We ask for a favorable report on SB 0880. 

 

John H. Josselyn, Director 

2A Maryland 

February 26, 2020 
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